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Scammers are becoming increasingly more sophisticated and creative in their 

attempts to get your money or personal information. Be alert and protect 

yourself from being scammed. Do not give out any information to anyone that 

you do not know, cannot verify their identity and or have a valid reason for 

contacting you and requesting ANY personal information or money. 

 The Village of Newark Police Department would like to thank a local business and 

their employees for being ever vigilant in; “if you see something say something”. A 

special thanks to SuperGen Products for their attention to detail and giving that 

extra effort in caring for their customers and residents of our community. 

Working together we can have a safer and happier community.  

    Chief Mark Thoms  


